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Confidential information submitted under 10 CFR 2.390, withhold from public
disclosure under 10 CFR 2.390

March 30, 2016

Mark Shaffer

Director

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
1600 E Lamar Blvd.

Arlington, TX 76011

License Number: 53-277731-01

Docket Number: 030-36017

Reply to a Notice of Violation; March 3,2016; Report Number: 03036017/2015-001

Mr. Shaffer,
In response to the above referenced Notice of Violation, dated March 3, 2016, we are
requesting an additional 30 days to complete our review of the violation and review the
informationthat was submitted to us under our FOIA request dated January 19,2016.

Although the notice of violation is dated March 3, 2016, it should be noted that an
electronic copy was not sent to us until March 7, 2016; with the resulting hard copy
being received by US mail on March 16"'. Additionally, our initial FOIA request was
made on January 19, 2016; with the requested documentation not being received until
March 17*, 2016.

After initial review of both documents, we believe that information provided through
our FOIA request will have an impact on how we proceed regarding the fmal disposition
of the above referenced violation and request additional time for reviewand disposition.

Regards,

Brian McKenna

Engineering & Inspections Hawaii
Radiation Safety Officer

P. O. Box 700217• Kapolei, HI 96709-0217• Tel: (808) 682-1667 • Fax: (808) 682-1834 • E-Mail:EI Hawaii@aol.com



From: Kellar, Ray
Sent: Tuesday, April 05,201611:16 AM
To: 'Ken McNamara'

Cc: Shaffer, Mark; Howell, Linda; Kramer, John
Subject: RE: NRC Inspection Report

Mr. McNamara,

After consultation with my Division Director, we are granting you an additional 30 days to prepare your writtijn
response to the choice letter that was provided to you. Based on our earlier conversation you stated that yqu
wanted to provide a written response in lieu of participating in a Predecisional Enforcement
Conference. Accordingly the date ofyour reply should be received in ouroffice by Monday, May 2, 2016 (6p
days from the date of the letter dated March 3, 2016).

Ray Kellar

Ray L Kellar, p.e.
Branch Chief,
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch A
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
Region IV
817-200-1191 wor/c

817-200-1188 fax

Rav.KellariSinrc.aov

From: Ken McNamara [mailto:KenM.EIHawaii@Hawaiiantel.net]

Sent; Thursday, March 31,2016 3:55 PM
To: Shaffer, Mark<Mark.Shaffer@nrc.gov>; Vasquez, Michael <Michael.Vasquez@nrc.gov>; Kellar, Ray
<Ray.KeIlar@nrc.gov>
Cc: 'Brian McKenna' <EIHawaii@Hawaiiantel.net>; 'Ken McNamara' <kenm.eihawaii@hawaiiantel.net>
Subject: [External_Sender] NRC Inspection Report

Mr. Shaffer,

Attached please find ourletter requesting anextension to ourresponse for the Notice ofViolation. We are requestii|g
additional time so that we may completely review our FOIA request information.

Regards,

Ken McNamara

Engineering &. Inspections Hawaii
Operations Supervisor / RSO
NDE Level m/API-653

KenM@EIHawaii.com

(808) 630-8636


